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To: 

CC: 

From: 

Date: 

Re: 

Gráinne Perkins, OPA Interim Director
Dane Rohrer, OPA Investigations Supervisor
Payton Schenck, Public Safety Audit & Investigations Specialist 
July 27, 2022
2022OPA-0152

_____________________________________

Payton Schenck

CERTIFICATION: 

I have reviewed the expedited investigation request for for 2022OPA-0152, and I certify the 

investigation as thorough, timely, and objective. 

In the future, OIG requests when employees are added to an investigation at classification 

that both a 5-day and 30-day notice are sent, in order to ensure there is no confusion with 

regard to the meeting CBA requirements even in cases of unknown employees. 

Sincerely,




